From: Jun ZHAOF

Sent: 08 October :

To: response

Subject: A listing governance structure controlled by SFC will do harm to Hong Kong

As what occurred in UK shows, a listing framework controlled by SFC would kill the energy and innovation of the market.
We oppose the proposed change to the listing framework.





